
    

 

Evolution Soccer Academy 

 

Monday 31st October 2022 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We are delighted to announce that this term we will be working with Evolution Soccer Academy to 

offer our Nursery Children football and child development sporting activity sessions. 

These classes will be run weekly by a fully qualified FA and UEFA licensed Coach, with children using 

our school hall to undertake their sessions. The children’s own Nursery Teacher and Keyworkers are 

also looking forward to supporting these sessions. 

 

The classes will be on: 

Morning Nursery – Every Friday morning   9.30-10.30am 

Afternoon Nursery – Every Wednesday afternoon    1.30-2.30pm 

30 Hour children – Will be split between each session 

 

Please can we ask that your child comes to Nursery with trainers or plimsols on these days. 

We are asking for a donation of £7 per child to cover the cost of this fantastic sporting opportunity. 

This will be available to pay via the ParentMail app from this week.  

 

Should you have any questions or queries regarding the classes, please do not hesitate to contact me 

and I will be happy to assist, 

 

Kind regards, 

N Simpson 

Early Year Foundation Stage Manager 


